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QUALIFICATION OUTCOMES
Basic Field
Qualifications
8 DOCTORATE
_____
NQFHETR
LEVEL

KNOWLEDGE
-Theoretical
-Conceptual

SKILLS
-Cognitive
-Practical

EQF-LLL: 8. Level
_____

PÇ1 PÇ2 PÇ3 PÇ4 PÇ5 PÇ6 PÇ7 PÇ8 PÇ9 PÇ10

QF-EHEA: 3. Cycle

1-Develops and
deepens up-to-date and
advanced knowledge
of concepts,
institutions and
methods in public law
and private law fields
and sub-disciplines
with original thinking
and / or research and
expertise level and
reaches original
definitions and
qualifications that
contain innovation
regarding these
concepts, institutions
and methods.
2- Analyzes and
evaluate the theory
and practice of public
law and private law
fields using the
knowledge acquired at
the level of research
and / or expertise and
hence reaches the new
and original results.

1- Evaluates and uses
the research and / or
expertise level
knowledge acquired in
public law and private
law fields and subdisciplines with a
theoretical and
systematic approach.

√

√

√

√

√

√

√

√

√

√

√

2- Evaluates an
existing concept or
institution with a new
thought, approach or
method in the fields
of public law and
private law or
researches and
diagnoses a new
concept or institution
from a unique
perspective.
3- Develops solutions
for legal Policy based
on theoretical and
applied information.

√

√

√

√

√

√

COMPETENCES
1- Evaluates an
existing concept or
institution with a new
thought, approach or
method in the fields of
public law and private
law or contributes to
the theory and practice
of law by
independently
performing an original
study that explores a
new concept or
institution from an
original perspective.

√

√

Competence to Work
Independently and Take
Responsibility
2- contributes to the
development of legal
theory and practice by
publishing at least one
scientific article in
national or
international refereed
and / or reputable
journals specific to the
field of law and / or
producing a unique
work.

Learning Competence

1- Develops new ideas
and methods by using
high level mental
processes such as
creative and critical
thinking, problem

√

√

√

√

solving and decision
making in public law
and private law.

Communication and Social
Competence

Field Specific
Competence

1- Advocates their
original views in the
discussion of issues
related to these areas
with those who are
experts in public law
and private law and
Communicates
effectively
demonstrating her/his
competence in the
field.
2- Follow the
information in the
field of law by using a
foreign language at
least at the level of
European Language
Portfolio C1 General
Level and
communicates and
discusses with
colleagues.
1- Establishes
functional interaction
by using strategic
decision making
processes in the
solution of the
problems arising from
legal theory and
practice and affecting
social life.
2- Acts in order to
spread the honesty,
justice and ethic
understanding required
by being a lawyer and
to make the society
dominant.
3- Contributes to the
establishment of the
awareness of law and
justice in the society
and the process of
sustaining the values
of law by promoting it
to the society.

√

√

√

√

√

√

√

√

√

√

